

Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 38 OF 2019 
 
 

Flat Holm Jetty Refurbishment 
 

Mariners are advised that between approximately Monday October 28
th

 – December 3
rd

 
2019, works will take place to refurbish the Flat Holm Jetty. 

 

The work boat “ Severn Sins “ call sign VQC05 will be transiting between Flat Holm and 
Cardiff Bay between these dates. Mariners are requested to keep clear of West Beach, 

Flat Holm Island during this time. 
 

For further information regarding these works please contact Cardiff Harbour Authority 
on 02920 877900. 

  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 07/10/2019 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


